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The State of Iowa does not have any irradiator licensees.  We have no comments on the draft.
Thank you,
 
Melanie
 
Melanie Rasmusson, MBA, Chief
Iowa Department of Public Health | Bureau of Radiological Health

321 E 12th Street | Des Moines, IA 50319 | PH: 515.281.3478 Mobile: 515.371.2255
melanie.rasmusson@idph.iowa.gov
 
Promoting and Protecting the Health of Iowans
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